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Hello Glen Haven Families! 

 

Some fourth grade students were chosen to be part of a very exciting experience this year.  These students 

will meet monthly to attend an extra Art or P.E. class and assist with students in our School Community Based (SCB) 

program. The students met today to get to know each other and we had the 4th grade students reflect on why this was 

such a special opportunity! 

 

We look forward to sharing this experience with the whole Glen Haven community! 

 

Sarah McKinley & Brittany Petty 
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I am going to be able to help kids who need my help.  And I 

can learn how to be more helpful in life. 

- Jonathan 

 

 

 

 

I am excited to communicate with them and teach them things 

that they can do in life, and it will teach me how to be a better 

person in life.  I have a cousin that has special needs and I 

like to help her too.  

- Marleyaa 

 

 

I can help by learning what disabilities they have so I can 

help other people with disabilities later in life.  

- Cameryn  

 

 

It will help show me how I can be successful and caring and I 

can use in the future when I apply for college. I can learn 

some hand signals to communicate with the SCB students.  

- Amaka  

 


